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Gasboy Discontinuing Production of Atlas Retail Models and Encoding Equipment 

 

Effective December 1, 2016, Gasboy will no longer offer: 

 Atlas Retail Mechanical (8700K Series) and Electronic (8800K Series) pumps and dispensers 

 Card and Key Encoding Equipment and Accessories 

 

Gasboy continues to focus on products designed to serve the Commercial and Industrial home-based fueling 

market.  Discontinuing the Atlas Retail pumps and dispensers is consistent with Gasboy’s focus. Gasboy 

continues to offer a full line of Atlas Commercial Electronic (9800K Series) and Mechanical (9100K Series) 

pumps and dispensers. 

 

The Gasboy PLUS Fleet Management System introduction over 7 years ago has ushered in a new era of 

access control device technology.  The ability of the PLUS system to handle the modern access control devices 

has eliminated the need to continue to provide the older key and card encoding equipment and supplies.  

Gasboy continues to provide the necessary accessories to support the PLUS system access control 

technologies.  

 

Spares support for end of life products will be provided per policy SP-7117A. Encoding equipment will be 

supported for 3-years after last production and the Atlas Retail models will be supported for 5-years on 

electronic parts and 7-years on mechanical parts.  

 

Gasboy will continue to accept orders for these products up to the effective date. Contact your CSR for end of 

life stock-up orders. 

 
For any additional information, you can contact Gasboy at sales@gasboy.com. 
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